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Harvest Festival 

Next Friday (5th October) we 
will be going to church for 
our harvest service at 2.30 
and we would love you to 
join us.  
Children should be picked up 
from the church at 3.15 (or as soon as we finish if you are 
there) 

Nursery children will be staying in school on Friday afternoon 
and will go home at their usual pick up time. If you would like 
to take your nursery child to the service they can be  
collected from school early, just let Mrs Herriott know.   

We will be supporting the work of the Berwick Food Bank 
and would appreciate any toiletries and tinned or dried 
goods. These can be dropped off in school from Monday.  

This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Katy-Grace for working really hard to 
learn her sounds. 
Year 1 
Lucas for thinking of more than 10 
words with the ‘ch’ sound.  
Year 2 
Blake for showing great enthusiasm for 
our history topic.  

Year 3 
Liam for working so well with  his  
partner to find facts about Queen  
Victoria.  

Year 4 
Matt for putting maximum effort into all 
our classwork. 

Headteacher’s Award 
Kubus for being so reliable, polite and 
hard-working. 

Diary Dates  
 
Fri 5th Oct 
Harvest Festival in Church 2.30 

Tues 9th Oct 
Y3 at the Intu Film Festival 

Mon 15th October 
Flu immunisation programme 

Fri 19th Oct 
KS2 at the Literary Festival 

Weds 24th Oct  
Parent teacher meetings 1-6 (booking 
information coming soon) 

Fri 26th Oct 
Keeping Safe assemblies  

Fri 26th Oct 
School closes for half term and reopens 
on Monday 5th November 

Fri 9th Nov 
Circle of Peace 11.00 

Please remember we 
are a Nut Free School 

A Stitch in Time 

Y3 and Y4 helped sew parts of the Tweed 1000 tapestry  
project this week. When finished, the tapestry will be  
displayed permanently in the town and they’ll be able to say 
‘I helped to make that!’ 

Coffee Morning 

Thanks to your support and the PTA for helping run it, Y4 
managed to raise £600 to support three cancer charities. 
Well done Y4—a fantastic amount to help these good causes.  

Don’t forget to pick up your cake tins! 
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